
6th Form Expression of Interest 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Our planning for 6
th

 form provision is well underway. You will be aware that your child completed an initial options survey in the 
first term. Based on the information gleaned from this survey, we have created draft option blocks (see below). All pupils will be 
now be completing a 6

th
 form Expression of Interest, where they will indicate the subjects they would like to study should they 

return to school next year. The results of this trawl will allow us make tweaks to the draft option blocks, with the aim of 
facilitating as many first-choice subjects as possible. Pupils will complete this task during form time from 5

th
 – 8

th
 February. 

 

Pupils will be asked to select their preferred three subjects and also two back up choices. 

 

The Year 12 Options Booklet can be found by clicking the link below: 

https://ballyclaresecondary.co.uk/school-life/ks5curriculum/ 

 

If your young person is hoping to return to school, please encourage them to consider the subjects they are good at and enjoy 
and those which lead them towards their chosen career pathway. 

 

Please note that when completing this form, it is important to note that this is not the final choice for Key Stage 5 subjects.   

 

Group A Group B 

    

  Moving Image Arts*   Religious Studies 

  Psychology   BTEC Sport (Single) 

  BTEC Travel & Tourism (Single Award)   BTEC Children’s Play, Learning and Development 

  Health & Social Care (Double Award)   Media Studies 

  French   Music 

  History    

    

Group C Group D 

      

  BTEC Sport (Double)   Technology & Design 

  Art & Design   Health & Social Care (Single Award) 

  Professional Business Services   Government & Politics 

  Health & Social Care (Single Award)   Biology 

  English Literature   Geography 

  Life and Health Science    

      

 

https://ballyclaresecondary.co.uk/school-life/ks5curriculum/

